From: Faith Kares [mailto:FKares@igchicago.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 3:54 PM
To: Richard Superfine
Cc: Christopher Norborg; Cody Stephens; Joseph Lipari
Subject: Return from Travel Notification

Rich,

I have returned from my trip to Japan, where I presented a paper at the annual Philippine Studies Conference in Japan (PSCJ) hosted by Hiroshima University. My conference participation was part of a larger grant for a longitudinal study that my international anthropology colleagues and I received in 2014 from the Japan Society for the Promotion of Science (JSPS). During the conference we shared our research findings, identified overlapping themes, and discussed our anthology (forthcoming with Routledge). The agenda is here.

I was not in a position to give preference to any attendees from the City of Chicago and the attendees were not in a position to take advantage of my instruction in any dealings with the City of Chicago. My JSPS grant reimbursed me for my travel expenses including airfare and hotel.  There is no honorarium or other payment.

Thank you,

Faith

